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The Bella Charca Property Owners’ Association, Inc. Board of Directors, by email vote, 

unanimously authorized the president to renew the Bella Charca “Gate Lease” with Windrush 

Properties, LLC.  The renewal of the Wilderness Basin entry gate facility is for a period of 

two-years, expiring August 31, 2020. 

 

 

_______________________________    

James I. Howe, Secretary/Treasurer 
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